
 
Signs Put Up in Cart Sheds 

Name signs have been put up in the Cart Sheds with the last 
name of the person whose cart is to be parked there.  These 
signs will help eliminate confusion when someone needs a 
spot in one of the sheds.   

New Product to Hit Club House 
The Club House continues to add new product in an effort to 
give members and their guests what they want.  As noted last 
month, the addition of small “airline” style bottles of Wild 
Turkey American Honey and Fireball has been well received.   
We have also added new Tipton Country Club Hats and will 
soon have T-Shirts and plans are to start carrying Ice Cream 
Sandwiches and some Push Up Popsicles to go along with our 
existing menu.  Please feel free to let us know if you would like 
to see something in particular carried in the Club House. 
 
 
 
 

Action Plan 
The Board of Directors is considering priorities in addressing 
some of the Club’s needs.  The following is a list that has been 
created and is to be prioritized.   

• Irrigation 
• Drainage/Grass 
• Cart Sheds 
• Parking Lots 
• Fence Lines 
• House 

If you have any input onto which of these need to be the highest 
priority, please feel free to contact any Board Member or email 
us at tiptonmocountryclub@gmail.com 
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NEWSLETTER 
Pool Set to Open May 23 

Plans are for the Tipton Country Club Pool to open May 23 in 
conjunction with a Pool Fundraiser 3-Man Golf Tournament.  
Hours for the Pool this season will be from 12-8 PM every day of 
the week.  Of course, the Board of Directors asks that patrons be 
smart and practice Social Distancing as much as possible.  We are 
excited about being able to get the Pool open on time this season.    

 

Financials at-a-Glance 
Income Dec 2019-April 2020 

$80,009.15 

Expenses Dec 2019-April 2020 

$53,317.50 

Cost of Goods Sold Dec ‘19-April 2020 

$4,812.24 

Net Operating Income  

$21,879.41 

 

 
 

 
 

CHECK OUT THE NEW WEBSITE 
www.tiptonmocountryclub.com 
You can keep up to date with the most 

current calendar.   
 

Upcoming Events 
May 21    Men’s Senior Golf Tournament 
May 23    Pool Fundraiser Golf Scramble 
      Pool Opens 
May 30    One Person Golf Tournament 
June 1      Moniteau County Men’s League 
June 6      Day 1 of 2-Course 2-Day  
                   2-Person Scramble 
June 13    Night Golf 
June 15 Moniteau County Men’s League 
June 18 Men’s Senior Golf Tournament 
June 20 Eliana’s Force Golf Tournament 
 

 

 

Two members who had a 
“Covid-19” Hole-in-One this 
past month.  
Jim Wessing Hole 5 April 5 
Bill Draffen Hole 2 April 21 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

http://www.tiptonmocountryclub.com/

